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Comments: Ebikes and especially mountain bikes should not be classified as motorized. We need to be

reasonable and forward looking. Classifying a mountain bike as motorized and only allowing access to areas for

this classification is wrong and I do not support it. Mountain bikes and ebikes should continue to have access to

non motorized trails. Thank you


